
From: Alan & Mél Wilkes   
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 4:20 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 
 

We are local Beenham residents, having lived here for over 20 years. We are writing 

to confirm our support for the Premises Licence Application for Awberry Farm, 
reference Awberry Farm Barn - 22873. We do not believe that a Premises licence, 

if granted would undermine any of the four licensing objectives.  
 
The limited hours and wedding events per year together with the barn insulation and 

the noise limiter with ongoing noise monitoring will mitigate any concerns around 
public nuisance. We also do not believe that the public would come to any harm as 

the Farm is located well out of the way of the main thoroughfare and residents use 
the footpath across the recreation ground.  
 

Alan and Melanie Wilkes 
 

(redacted) 
Clay Lane 
Beenham 
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